
Prof. BT (Sunil) Maharaj VP Research, Innovation and Postgraduate Education, 

University of Pretoria, South Africa visited PSGiTech on11th September, 2024.  He 

gave a presentation about the University of Pretoria, the courses offered, the areas of 

research in which the university is working etc.  Discussions happened to identify 

the possible ways in which PSGiTech can collaborate with the University of Pretoria.  

Students exchange, joint PhD supervision, research collaborations on areas of 

mutual interest were some of the possible areas discussed for immediate course of 

action. 

 

 

 


